
 
 

The Caithness & North Sutherland  
community are invited to the  

Caithness & North Sutherland Fund  
6th Annual General Meeting  

which takes place on  
Thursday 26th of October at 7pm  

in Caithness Horizons 
Old Town Hall, High Street, Thurso. 

2017 sees us halfway through our lifetime plan.  
We look forward to highlighting the work of the Fund at 
this significant milestone.  We hope you will join us and 

meet the staff and members of the Board.  
Refreshments will be provided. 

 

www.cnsf.org.uk 
 


